From: Keaneacha Dockery

To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: Bay minette highway building contract termination
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 8:45:12 AM

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Mrs. Wanda,

Perfecting That Cleaning Service LLC gives notice of termination of janitorial services to
Baldwin County Commission. Perfecting That can no longer render services at the new bay
minette highway building for the same price as the temporary job site trailer the department
was previously housed. We will continue to provide services until another service provider is
selected.

Thank you

Keaneacha Dockery, Owner
Perfecting That Cleaning Service LLC
2516343450
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